
Wikipedia: “The U.S. state of Oregon established vote-by-mail as the standard mechanism 
for voting with Ballot Measure 60, a citizen's initiative, in 1998. The measure made Oregon 
the first state in the United States to conduct its elections exclusively by mail. The measure 
passed on November 3, 1998, by a margin of 69.4% to 30.6%.[1] Political scientists say 
Oregon's vote by mail system contributes to its highest-in-the-nation rate of voter turnout, 
at 61.5% of eligible voters.” 
 
Oregon has had vote-by-mail for 27 years. It was a citizen initiative. It works seamlessly in 
hand with the voter pamphlet, offering voters the informed opportunity to choose their 
representative. Vote-by-mail is voter-centric. 
 
This is yet another attempt at voter suppression which must be defeated.  
 
As our representative, you must vote NO on this and any legislation to suppress voter 
turnout. 
 


